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Newsletter of the Robins AFB Post:  Society of American Military Engineers 

Preview of July 2010 SAME Presentation, entitled “Essential Points of a Pavement Maintenance Pro-

gram.”  This presentation will be given by Rick Brockman. 

Reeves Construction Company is a part of Colas, which is a world leader in road 

construction and maintenance.  While deriving the benefits of being a member 

of a larger group such as Colas, Reeves Construction Company maintains local 

control over its business and close ties to the communities it serves in the Geor-

gia markets.  Reeves offers services  for highway and commercial construction, 

military infrastructure, and airport development.  This company also has several 

divisions dedicated to maintaining and improving existing roads. 
 

Rick Brockman will be speaking on the behalf of Reeves Construction, and he 

will be giving a presentation on the key elements for a successful PMP.  The 

definition of a Pavement Maintenance Program (PMP) is a program employing a network level, long term 

strategy that enhances pavement performance by using an integrated, cost-effective set of practices that ex-

tend pavement life, improve safety and meet motorist expectation.  Key elements include the concept of 

PMP, understanding of techniques and work types, as well as the benefits and keys to success of this pro-

gram.  In addition, he will be highlighting some new “green” projects out in the market such as ecopatch, 

warm mix asphalt, and Fibermat.   

Call for the 2011 Robins SAME Post Program 

JULY 2010 www.samerobins.org 

Essential Points of  a Pavement Maintenance Program 

Calling all potential presenters for the 2011 Program!  The Program Directors for the Robins SAME Post are 

currently working on setting up presentations for next year.  This is a wonderful opportunity for you or your 

company to gain recognition by speaking to SAME on a topic based on any of the multiple facets of Engi-

neering or maybe you have a suggestion on what you would like to hear at a SAME meeting.  Either way, let 

the Program Directors know by contacting Mr. Ken Branton (Kenneth_Branton@URSCorp.com) or Mrs. Lau-

rel Cordell (Laurel.Cordell@robins.af.mil) for suggestions and/or more information on reserving your date 

to come out and talk to SAME. 



The SAME Board is looking to fill the currently vacant positions of 

the Director of Education & Mentoring and the Senior Enlisted Ad-

visor.  The Director  of Education & Mentor would support the 

Posts’ endeavors to inspire students of all ages to enter the engi-

neering career field by offering cohesive outreach programs to raise awareness of both the profes-

sional and the Society.  The Post does this through mentoring, a scholarship contest, participating in 

MathCounts, and other various activities and programs.  As for the Senior Enlisted Advisor,  their duty would consist of 

overseeing the integration of NCO’s throughout the spectrum of SAME operations such as outreach, training, and net-

working and recognition. 
 

If you would like to become the Director of Education and Mentoring or the Senior Enlisted Advisor or would 

like to nominate someone to fill these positions, please contact the Post Secretary at esther.lee@robins.af.mil.   

Upcoming Dates in 2010 
   

21 July: 1130 hours: SAME General 
Meeting immediately preceded by 
SAME Robins Post Board/Officer’s 
Meeting.  Rick Brockman from Reeves 
Construction Company will be pre-
senting “Essential Points of a Pave-
ment Maintenance Program”.  
 

17-18 August:  Infrastructure Security 
and Disaster Response Conference 
hosted by the Bragg-Pope-
Fayetteville Post.  Come early on the 
17th to attend the Post’s Program 

Review and some golf.  Visit http://

mysame.org/events/isdrconf/ for 

more information. 
 

18 August:  1130 hours:  SAME Gen-
eral Meeting immediately preceded 
by SAME Robins Post Board/Officer’s 
Meeting.  Representatives of the 78th 
Civil Engineering Group will be pre-
senting the Civil Engineering Program 
Review.  The presentation will high-
light the past, current, and future pro-
jects for Robins AFB. 
 
15 September:  1130 hours:  SAME 
General Meeting immediately pre-
ceded by SAME Robins Post Board/
Officer’s Meeting.   Steven Jackson 
from Municipal Electric Authority of 

Georgia (MEAG) will be the featured 
presenter and will be presenting on 
the topic of Nuclear Power as a vi-
able alternative energy source. 
 

22 October:  SAME Golf Tournament 
 

2-4 November: South Atlantic-South 
Central Regional Conference, Secur-
ing the Future, in Jacksonville, FL.  

Brooke Stroud, E.I.T. is the Staff Environmental Engi-

neer for the CAPE, Inc. Warner Robins office where 

she primarily performs environmental sampling, re-

porting, and providing technical support for several 

active remediation sites on Robins AFB.  Brooke has 

been with CAPE since January 2006 after working as a 

Staff Engineer for KEMRON Environmental Services, Inc. in Atlanta, GA, 

where her primary duties were environmental sampling and reporting.  In 

2004, she graduated from Mercer University School of Engineering with a BSE 

in Environmental Engineering. Brooke has been a young member of the Rob-

ins SAME Post since the beginning of 2009. 

 

As a Florida native, Brooke enjoys swimming, lounging in the sun with a 

good book, and listening to music.  She loves to travel and recently went to 

Jamaica for a mission trip.  She also enjoys spending time with her dad and 

younger sister, as well as playing with her dog, Rex. 

Presenter’s Bio: Rick Brockman  
Rick Brockman is currently the Regional Manager of Reeves Con-

struction Company with a 25 year record of successfully oversee-

ing all phases of numerous, multimillion dollar construction and 

highway infrastructure projects for the government and private sec-

tor clients.  Rick has experience in managing everything that is in-

volved with pavement maintenance and repair rehabilitation.  From 

business development and marketing to contract management and  

compliance, Rick knows roads and how to maintain them.   
 

A graduate of University of Akron, Rick has a bachelor’s degree in Mechanical En-

gineering.  Some projects that Rick has worked on include the Orlando Interna-

tional Airport Airside 2 and 4 Ramp Rehabilitation, which received several awards 

including the Associated General Contractors (AGC) National Marvin M. Black, 

Excellence in Partnering Award and the 2007 Small Business “Advocate of the 

Year” Award and the I-65 Restoration in Bullitt County, Kentucky.  Rick is also a 

Sustaining Member of SAME. 

SAME Spotlight: Member of  the Month  

WHAT’S  
COMING 
UP… 
 
The next Robins Post General 
Meeting will be held on 21  
July 2010 at 11:30 am.  The  
meeting will be held in the Hori-
zon’s Atrium.  All are welcome. 

Interested in Becoming a Director for SAME?  
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For those of you that work outside of the gates but would like to attend our monthly  meetings,  SAME is working with Security 
Forces to allow people to come inside the gates without having to be sponsored in.  Please submit your name, phone number, 
and email address to the Robins SAME Post Secretary (esther.lee@robins.af.mil) if you would like to attend the meeting.   
 

Please submit your request by Monday, July 19th so that Security Forces has time for processing.  On the day of the meeting, 
come in through the Main Gate (the Watson Boulevard gate) and stop by the Visitor’s Center.  Please have your driver’s license, 
proof of insurance, and vehicle registration handy as you will be required to show these before your pass is issued. 

NEED TO GET ON THE BASE? 

Every year, the Robins SAME Post awards two scholarships to students that show a strong interest in engineering 

that will enable them to further their education in hopes of a career in their chosen field of study.  SAME hopes that 

with these awards and opportunities, those students will become the great engineers of tomorrow.   
 

This year’s winners were Elizabeth Lambert from Northside High School and Alfred Kamczyc from Mercer Univer-

sity School of Engineering.  Elizabeth Lambert is planning on attending Georgia Tech this fall and wants to study 

Mechanical Engineering.  As for Alfred Kamczyc, he is studying Electrical Engineering and has just finished up his 

Freshman year.   
 

As gratitude of being recipients of these scholarships, the winners have sent thank you notes to members of the Rob-

ins SAME Post as you can see below. 

 Letters of  Appreciation  
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Headquartered near Denver, Colorado, USA, employee-owned CH2M HILL is 

a global leader in full-service consulting, program management, design, con-

struction, and operations for public and private clients.   With US$6.3 billion in 

revenue and more than 23,500 employees worldwide, CH2M HILL delivers in-

novative, practical, sustainable solutions-helping clients develop and manage 

infrastructure and facilities that improve efficiency, safety, and quality of life. 

The firm has long been recognized as a most-admired company and leading 

employer.   CH2M HILL is an industry-leading program management,  

Spotlight on Sustaining Member Firm:  

 Other Announcements…   

 “To promote and facilitate engi-

neering support for national se-

curity by developing and enhanc-

ing relationships and competen-

cies among uniformed services, 

public and private sector engi-

neers, and related professionals.” 

 

“To be a premier global engi-

neering organization leading the 

professional and personal growth 

of all members in support of mili-

tary readiness and development 

of solutions to national security 

challenges.” 

SAME Vision 

SAME Mission  

construction management, and design firm as ranked by Engineering News-

Record (2010).   Throughout their 60 years in business, CH2M HILL has deliv-

ered innovative and practical technology solutions on a wide range of water, envi-

ronmental, transportation, nuclear, manufacturing, power and energy, pharma-

ceutical, communications, chemicals, electronics, and biotechnology projects. 

 

For more information, please visit www.ch2mhill.com. 

Look out for these guests at the next SAME meeting: 

 

Richard Floyd recently attended the Engineering &     

Construction Camp in Colorado and would like to give 

a presentation on his experiences and what he had 

learned at the camp.  Richard was able to attend this 

camp through the Robins SAME Post sponsorship. 
 

Lt. Luke Johanson volunteered to be a mentor at one of the SAME Air Force 

Academy Summer Camp and would like to give a quick briefing on the what he did there and say thank 

you to the Post for sponsoring his airfare to the camp. 
 

Also, for your information and awareness: 

The criteria for the Readiness and Homeland Security streamer packages has changed slightly.  One of the 

requirements is that three committee members must have completed Emergency Management Institute 

(FEMA) IS-200.a (ICS) or IS-700.a (ICS700) level training.  The SAME board is asking if any members have 

completed this course for emergency planning and response.  Please notify any one of the board members 

if you have taken these courses. 
 

The South Atlantic-South Central Regional Conference will be held November 2nd-4th.  This con-

ference is a great way to network with other Posts in this region. 
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Post Officers 
 

President 

Col. Nicholas Desport 

nicholas.desport@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1100 
 
Vice President 
Mr. Mike Coats 
michael.coats@aecom.com 
(478) 329-8870 
 
Secretary 
Ms. Esther Lee 
esther.lee@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-3976 
 
Assistant Secretary 
Ms. Casey Spinks 
casey.spinks@aecom.com 
(478) 329-8870 
 
Treasurer 
Mr. Griff Cox 
gary.cox4@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-9269 
 
Senior Enlisted Advisor 
(VACANT) 
 
Executive Directors 
Mr. Ric Powers (Emeritus); National Liaison 
richard.l.powers@usace.army.mil 
(478) 926-0290 
 
Ms. Nancy Manley; Membership 
nancy.manley@robins.af.mil 
(478) 926-3533 x 28100 
 
Directors 
Mr. Ken Branton; Programs 
kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
(678) 808-8907 
 
Ms. Laurel Cordell; Programs 
laurel.cordell@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-9275 
 
Education & Mentoring 
(VACANT) 
 
Mr. Joe Ballard; National Security 
joe.ballard.1@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1034 
 
Mr. Shawn Politino; National Security 
shawn.politino@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1023 
 
 
Mr. Kevin Long; Financials 
kevin.long@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-3610 
 
Mr. Steve Hvizdzak; Events/Small Busi-
ness 
steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 
 
Mr. Paul Koch; Sustaining Memberships 
pdkoch@mactec.com 
(478) 923-5999 
 
Ms. Becky McCoy; (Past President) 
becky.mccoy@robins.af.mil 
(478) 327-9287 

Sustaining Member Firms 
 

ALACAD 
Carolyn Burgess; carolyn.burgess@alacad.com 
(888) 442-3100 / (205) 444-3111 

 

ALLGOOD 
Paul Griggs; PGriggs@allgoodpests.com 
(478) 272-6271 / Fax 272-6286  
 

AECOM 
Mike Coats; michael.coats@aecom.com 
(478) 329-8870 / Fax 329-1062 

 

AMEC, PLC 
Jerry Gacetta; jerry.gacetta@amec.com 
(770) 420-2100 / Fax 420-2080 

 

Applied Software 
Ray Howard; rhoward@asti.com  
(404) 564-1861 / Fax 564-4863 

 

ARCADIS US 
Steven Moes; steven.moes@arcadis-us.com  
(386) 447-4993/Fax 246-3787 

 

Benham Constructors, LLC 
Michael Gwyn; Hmike.gwyn@benham.com 
(704) 542-2908 / Fax 759-0081 

 

CAPE, Inc. 
Scott Harris; Hsharris@cape-inc.com 
(478) 923-6788 / Fax 923-6799 

 

Carothers Construction, Inc. 
Benjamin Logan; blogan@carothersconstruction.com 
(662) 473-2525 / Fax 473-4519 

 

CH2M Hill 
Frank Miyagawa; Hfrank.miyagawa@ch2m.com 
(850) 939-8300 x42 / 939-0035 

 

Columbia Engineering  
Donald Sherrill; dsherrill@columbia-engineering.com 
(770) 925-0357 / Fax 925-0565 

 

Donaldson, Garrett & Associates, Inc. 
Elaine Hollis-Prichard; esh@dg-a.com 
(478) 474-5350 / Fax 477-2534 
 

DYNAMAC CORP. 
Georgeann Morekas; Hgmorekas@dynamac.com 
(301) 417-6038 / Fax 417-6132 
 

EMR, Inc. 
Lemuel Campbell; lcampbell@emr-inc.com 
(478) 953-8857 / Fax 953-1736 

 

Flint EMC 
Ronnie Sanders; rsanders@flintemc.com 
(478) 218-5548 / Fax 218-5539 

 

Geosyntec Consultants 
Bill Nagel; bnagel@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 / Fax 929-5120 

 

Geotechnical & Environmental Consultants 
Thomas Driver; Htdriver@geconsultants.comH  
(478) 757-1606 / Fax 757-1608 

 

Leo A Daly 
Edward Piekarczyk; EPiekarczyk@leoadaly.com 
(404) 874-8333 / Fax 874-8830 

 

MACTEC Engineering and Consulting 
Mike Roach; fmroach@mactec.com 
(478) 923-5999 x15 / Fax 923-5776 
 

Merrick & Company 
Douglas Elledge; douglas.elledge@merrick.com 
(404) 739-5100 / Fax 739-5101 
 

MWH Global 
Lloyd Hinkle; Lloyd.a.hinkle@mwhglobal.com 
(865) 773-4597 / Fax (303) 410-4100 

 

PBS&J 
Nate Berger; Hnberger@pbsj.com 
(770) 933-0280 / Fax 933-0691 

 

Pond & Company 
John Cassidy; cassidyj@pondco.com 
(678) 336-7740 / Fax 336-7744 
 

RMT 
Elizabeth Boyette; HElizabeth.Boyette@RMTInc.com 
(864) 234-9102 / 281-0288  
 

ROCHE, Inc. 
Neal Reagan; Hnealreagan@gmail.com 
(478) 272-2792 / Fax 272-1221 

 

SKE International, Inc. 
Phillip Meadows; Hpmeadows@skeii.com 
(478) 922-9174 / Fax 922-8508 

 

Technicon Engineering, Inc. 
Randy Peacock; peacockr@technicon-pe.com 
(478) 743-8415 / Fax 743-8239 

 

TEPA EC, LLC 
Steve Hvizdzak; Hsteve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 / Fax 922-7925 

 

TetraTech, Inc. 
Parrish Swearingen; parrish.swearingen@tetratech.com 
(478) 329-1616 x225 / Fax 329-0558 

 

URS Corporation 
Ken Branton; kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
(678) 808-8907 / Fax 808-8400 
 

Weston Solutions, Inc. 
Hilton Culpepper; hilton.culpepper@westinsolutions.com 
(478) 875-3693 / Fax 875-3693 (same) 

 

WINDAMIR Development & Construction 
Kimberly Glover; kglover@windamir.com 
(770) 436-3500 / Fax 436-9020 
 
 

SAME Robins Post  
Sustaining Member News 
Are you with a Sustaining Member Firm?  
If you would like to become one, or if you are  
not sure of your company’s registration 
status, please contact Mr. Paul Koch, our 
Sustaining Member Director, at 478.923.5999 
or pdkoch@mactec.com. 
 

Accepting Abstracts 
We are currently accepting abstracts for pre-
senters and Presentations in 2011. Let us 
know what presentation topics or presenters 
would most interest you. We want to know 
what is important to you. Please contact Mr. 
Ken Branton at kenneth_branton@urscorp.com 
with feedback or for more information. 
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